
Nursery Newsletter 
Friday 23rd February 2018 

 

Book of the week 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

 

This week, we have been busy learning about bugs and  

We also discovered some signs of Spring. 
 

 

 

English 

We have been doing lots of mark making and fine motor activities to strengthen 

our muscles in our hands. We also had lots of news to share from half term. We 

wrote postcards about what we did. 
Phonics: k, ck, e 

Key vocabulary: postcard, news, postman, post box 

 

Maths 

We have been singing number songs and practised counting objects. Some of us 

can count up to 20 and more! 

 
Expressive Arts and Design/Understanding the World 

The Bug Man was expected to come and visit but unfortunately could not make it 

but another date will be rescheduled soon. 

We started making some giant insects and this week we made a giant caterpillar. 

We also discovered some new flowers growing in our Nursery garden when we 

came back from half term. 

Key vocabulary: big, huge, enormous, bugs, insects, spring, flowers, plants 
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Next week 

We will be celebrating World Book Day! Don’t forget to dress up as your favourite 

book character on Thursday and there is no school on Friday. 

 
 

  Here are some activities you might like to try at home: 

 Find some number songs on YouTube to practise your counting 

(5 little ducks, 5 speckled frogs, once I caught a fish alive)  

 Practise writing your name 

 Go on a bug hunt and see how many bugs you can see 

 
 

Just a note to say:  

 
Enjoy your weekend! 
Miss Wong, Mrs Higgs and Mrs Porphire 
 
Don’t forget to let us know what your child has been up to at home and fill 
in a ‘WOW’ moment sheet! 
 


